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Walgreens Candy 
Washington, Sylvia 

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 1:12 PM 

To: Berlin1 Steve 

Cc: Lane, Lana; Washington, Sylvia 

January 27, 2012 

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

Please accept this email as notification that the 18th Ward Aldermanic Office accepted left over Christmas candy 
from Walgreens located at 3920 W. 79th Street, on behalf of the City of Chicago. The candy was put out for the 
benefit of the public. 

Thank you. 

Sylvia B. Washington 
Chief of Staff to 
Alderman Lona Lane - 18th Ward 
773-471-1991 
~ylviawashiogton@ci!;yofchi,;ggo.or:g 
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